From: Elizabeth Super

To: Clerk General
Subject: Please approve more police officers
Date: Friday, November 5, 2021 11:14:43 PM

As a resident Southeast Portland, seeing the trash, graffiti, crime, and shootings I am urging
the city Council to please approve hiring of 300 more police officers per commissioner
Mapps.

We are desperate for the city to return to some safety. My children can no longer play or
practice sports in Southeast Portland parks do to drug use, tents and trailers in parks. Almost
every stop sign in my neighborhood has had some graffiti on it without any action to curb this.
I pay $15,000 property taxes per year. Please return to some basic safety in the city of
Portland or the city will see a mass exile of their tax base.

Elizabeth Super
7100 SE Reed College Place
Portland OR 97202
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